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Village of Lily Lake Trick-or-Treat hours: 

Halloween, Saturday, October 31, 2020 

4:00pm-8:00pm 
 

The Village encourages all residents to follow CDC and IDPH 

recommendations for safe Halloween activities: 

CDC (https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-

coping/holidays.htmland) 

Illinois Department of Public Health 

(http://www.dph.illinois.gov/covid19/community-guidance/halloween-

guidance) 

Please indicate to Trick-or-Treaters if you 

are participating by leaving your porch lights on. 

 

Check with your neighborhood association or group if they have planned 

other signals to indicate participation such as window signs, glow sticks, 

red/green ribbons on mailboxes, etc. 

Be SAFE-have FUN-and ENJOY! 
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